
Dear Committee Members, 
 
I am very supportive of the National Popular Vote Interstate Compact Bill (HB 2927).  IT'S TIME 
TO CHANGE AN ANTIQUATED, NOW MANIPULATED, SYSTEM...  Please support this bill. 
 
I had hoped to attend the hearing tomorrow, but may not be able to do so, now due to 
illness.  Please include my support for this bill. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Bonnie E. Ross 
255 Clay Street East 
Monmouth, Oregon 97361 
 
 
 


